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US NAVY SHIP VISITS PAKISTAN & CONDUCT NAVAL DRILLS WITH 

PAKISTAN NAVY 

 

Islamabad, 10 Jun 21:  Pakistan Navy and US Navy are working together to 

ensure safe and secure maritime environment in the region. In same context, USS 

MONTEREY (CG-61) of US Navy visited Pakistan and was received with traditional 

warmth and cordiality on her arrival at Karachi port.  

 

The overnight visit programme of ship included call on Commander Pakistan 

Fleet and Table Top Discussion on professional issues. At sea US and Pakistan 

Navy ship participated in Passage Exercise! Wherein included various seamanship 

and warfare drills were conducted. Overall, the visit of USS MONTEREY (CG-61) 

proved eventful and professionally rewarding for both the navies. It is hoped that this 

visit shall further strengthen relations between both the navies.  

 

Pakistan Navy, in line with Government policy, has always contributed 

significantly towards safety, security and freedom of navigation at high seas. 

Pakistan Navy has also participated in Coalition Maritime Campaign Plan since 2004 

and is presently undertaking Regional Maritime Security Patrols to ensure safe and 

secure seas for common cause of peace and stability in the region. 
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